Secretary’s Report 2022

We gained four new members during 2022, and two more members rejoined after a
gap of several years. However several members failed to renew, so at the end of 2022 we

had 28 paid-up members, plus four whose renewal is overdue, but still within the grace
period allowed by our Constitution.

Membership on Meetup has increased to 484, but this has not resulted in increased
attendance at meetings

Margaret Wood
PLUG Secretary 2022



